
Kristi

From: LAD [mailto:ladfulford@gmail.com]
sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 12:21 PM
To: Samuel Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu>
Ce: Kristi Hale <hale@urightibrary.org>; Judy Cook <judygcook@woh.rr.com; NorbertS. Klopsch
<Klopsch@oakwood.oh.us>
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

‘CAUTION: This mall originated from outside of the organization. Do not click linksor open attachments unless.
You recognize the sender and knowthecontent i sae.

That sounds likea great idea for the fal

I need helpfor July! deas?1?!

ll try to convene the programs committee again but | can never get many to come to meeting at the,
same time

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,

if only we're brave enough to see it

If only we're brave enough to be it.

—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 14, 2021, at 8:23 AM, Samuel Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu> wrote:

1am meeting Tae tomorrow, so will have more info on food truck options then.
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For funk musicwecan reach out to David Webb, CEOof the now closed, Funk
Museum. Id maybe wait on doing something fur themed until the Fall. Smith school
just hired a new music teacher who did his honors thesis on funk in Dayton, and he
would be a greatpartner for an event

s

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 14, 2021, at 7:55 AM, LAD <ladfulford@gmail com> wrote:

Hiall

Ihave been thinking about fun ideasto encourage more folks about
joining OIC. A good friend suggested music and | think that could be:
anidea. Funkwasborn inDayton and | know Canal Street Tavern and
Gill's used to host some amazing bands when we first moved here
until 10 years ago (2). And the Levitt i such a wonderful addition to
downtown with its mission as well as its music

“The problem i | don't have any info re music or musicians. Is this
Somethinganyofyou have connectionswith? Do you lke this idea? |
doknow alisa Wagner and Ellen Ireland and could possibly get them
to talk about Levitt and it’s role in the community but d like abigger
draw with someone who can draw |. Folks who love music.

1LOVE the food truck idea butI think that will be a fall event. | can't
imagine getting that in placefor July 29.

And Iamopen to otherideas for fun. Please send themifyou have
them

wn

Leigh Ann Fulford

1



There is always light,

ifonly we're brave enough to see it.

Ifonly we're brave enough to be it

—Amanda Gorman

‘Samuel N. Dorf, PhD
Academic Senate, President
‘Associate Professor
Department of Music:
University of Dayton
300 College Park
Dayton, Ohio 45469-2946
Phone: 937.229.3986

Performing Antiquiy: Ancient Greek Music and Dance from Paris to Delphi, 1890-1930

Anthology to Accompany Gateways to Understanding Music

No one hos to do everything. Everyone has todo something... What's your GREEN DOT?

‘Samuel N. Dorf, PhD
Academic Senate, President
Associate Professor
Department of Music
University of Dayton
300 College Park
Dayton, Ohio 45469-2946
Phone: 937.220.3986

Performing Antiquity: Ancient Groek Music and Dance from Paris to Delphi, 1890-1930

AnthologytoAccompanyGatewaystoUnderstanding Music:
Noone has to do everything Everyone has todo something... What'syour GREEN DOT?
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Stacel, Lori

From: LAD cladiulford@gmai.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 438 PM
To: Kopsch, Norbert.
ce isi Hale:Judy CookiSamuel NDorfCollins, Carol D.Wilder, Jennifer
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Wonderful

1 have looked online for events going on in Dayton on July 29 and 1 don'tseany conflicts of interest (fe World Affair and
things ke that). wil pursue setting upa food truck event that evening (5-9 ok?) if you all (Krist, Sam, Norb, and Judy)
are good with that.

Caroland ene, il bein ouch soonwhen have dateand tneconfined

Thank you for the contact info, Norb.

»

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is aways light,
fonly we're brave enough tose it
Ifonly we're brove enough to be it.
Amanda Gorman

On Jun 15, 2021, at 1:43 PM, Kopsch, Norbert. <Kiopsch@0akwood.oh.us> wrote:

Leigh Ann,

The only two requirements are..

+ Food truck permits. It's a simple process. Please contact JenniferWilder to
discuss details. She is ccd on this.

+ Reserve Shafor Park. Again, a simple process. Please contact Carol
Collins. She is cc'd.

Norb

Norbert S. Klopsch
Oakwood City Manager

P



(937) 298-0600

From: LAD <ladfulford@gmal.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021. 1:02 PM
“To: Samuel Dorf<sdorf1@udayton edu>
Ce: Krist Hale <hale@wirightibrary.org>;Judy Cook <judygeook@woh.r.com; Kopsch, Norbert.
<Klopsch@ozkwood.oh.us>
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Oh wonderfull!
ike the dea of having the music event with Oakwood's new music teacher in the fll

Thank you so much, Sam.

Before | connect with Tae—is there anything | need to know re permits and reservations for Shafor Park,
Norb? And any other obstacle that could come up?

wn

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,
fonly we're brave enough to see i.
f only we're brave enough to be it
—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 15, 2021, at 12:37 PM, Samuel N Dorf<sdorf1 @udayton.edu> wrote:

“Tae Winston would be happy tohelpwith an food truck event in late July. Fl send her
contact to Leigh Ann.

s

On Mon, Jun 14, 2021at 5:58 PM Krist Hale <hale@urightlbrary.org> wrote:

Leigh Ann,

I support any and all of the ideas that were discussed at the last
Leadership meeting. Any leads on a speaker on Cultural Humility?

Kristi
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From: LAD [mailto-adfulford@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday,June 14, 2021 12:21 PM
To: Samuel Dorf <sdorfl@udayton.edu>
Ce: Krist Hale <hale@wrightibrary.org>; JudyCook <udygcook@woh.rr.com>; Norbert
5. Klopsch <klopsch@oalwiood.oh.us>
Subject; Re: Fun ideas

CAUTION: This mall originated from outside of the organization.Donot cick links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content s safe.

|

1 need helpfor July Ideas?!?!

ll try to convene the programs committee again but|can never get many to come to.
meeting at the same time

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always ight,

fonly we're brave enough to see it.

If only we're brave enough to be it.

—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 14, 2021, at 8:23 AM, Samuel Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu>
wrote:

1am meeting Tae tomorrow, so will have more info on food truck
options then.

Forfunk music we can reach out to David Web, CEO of the now
closed, Funk Museu. Id maybe wait on doing something funk
themed until the Fall. Smith school just hired a new music teacher who

»



did his honors thesis on funk in Dayton, and he would be a great
partner for an event!

s

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 14, 2021, at 7:55 AM, LAD
<ladfulford@gmail com> wrote:

Hiall

Ihave been thinking about fun ideas to encourage
more folks about joining OIC. A good friend suggested
music and | think that could be an idea. Funk was bom
in Dayton and | know Canal Street Tavern and Gill's
used to host some amazing bands when we first
moved here until 10 years ago (?). And the Levitt is
Such a wonderful addition to downtown with its
‘mission as wellas its music.

“The problem is | don't have any info re music or
musicians. Ithis something anyofyou have
connections with? Do you like this dea? 1 do know
alisa Wagner and Ellen Ireland and could possibly get
them to tak aboutLevittand it's role in the
community but Idlike abigger draw with someone
who can draw |. Folks who love music

1LOVE the food truck idea butI think thatwill be a fall
event. | can't imagine getting that in placeforJuly 29.

And 1am open to other ideas for fun. Please send them
if you have them.

iy
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Leigh Ann Fulford

There is aways light,

ifonly we're brave enough to see it.

If only we're brave enough to be it.

Amanda Gorman

‘Samuel N. Dorf, PhD
‘Academic Senale, President
Associate Professor
Department of Music
University of Dayton
300 College Park
Dayton, Ohio 45469-2946
Phone: 937.229.3986

Performing Antiquity: Ancient Groek Music and Dance from Paris fo Delphi, 1890-1930

Anthology to Accompany Gateways to Understanding Music

No ane has 10 do evrything. Everyone hos to do something. What's your GREEN DOT?
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Stacel, Lori

From: isi Hale <hale@wrightibrary.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 925 AM
Tor Kiopsch, Norbert S:LAD
ce Judy CoolySamuel N Dorf Collins, Carol D Wider, Jennifer
Subject: RE: Fun ideas

Great! Now that we have the scope narrowed a bit,I will send a Doodle poll for an OIC
leadership team meeting in late June. I'll try to get that out today.

From: Kopsch, Norbert . [maito:Klopsch@oakvood.oh.us]
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 5:06 PM
To: LAD <ladfulford @gmail.com>
Ce: Krist Hale<hale@urightlbrary.orgs; Judy Cook <judygcook@woh.rr.com>; SamuelN Dorf <dorf1@udayton.edu>;
Collins, Carol D. <Collns@oakwood.oh.us>; Wilder, Jennifer <wilder@oalwood.oh.us>
Subject: RE: Fun ideas

“CAUTION: This emai originated from outside ofthe organization. Do not dick Inks o open attachments unlessyou recognize the
senderandknow the contents sae.

1 think 5-9 makes sense.

Norb

Norbert s. Klopsch
Oakwood City Manager
(937) 298-0600

From: LAD <ladfulford@gmail com>
© Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 20214:38 PM

os Kiopsch, Norbert 5. <lopsch@aluwood oh.us>
Cork il <hole@orighlbtarrg> uy Cook ludycook@uotr com Samuel N Dor<sorl Gudayton.d;
Collins, Carol D. <Collins@oskviood.oh.us>; Wilder, Jennifer <vilder@oalowood oh.us>
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Wonderful

1 have looked online for events going on in Dayton on July 29 and don't see any conflicts of interest (ie World Affair and
things ike that). | will pursue setting up food truck event that evening (5-9 ok?) fyou al (rit, Sam, Nor, and Judy)
are good with that.

Carol and Jennifer, Il be in touch soon when | have date and time confirmed.

Thank you for thecontact info, Norb.

wn
n



Leigh Ann Fulford

There is aways light,
fonly we're brave enough to see it.
Ifonly we're brave enough tobeit
—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 15, 2021, at 1:43 PM, Klopsch, Norbert S. <Klopsch@oalwood oh.us> wrote:

Leigh Ann,

The only two requirements are...

+ Food truck permits. Its a simple process. Please contact Jennifer Wilder to
discuss details. She is cc'd on this.

+ Reserve Shafor Park. Again, a simple process. Please contact Carol
Collins. She is cc'd.

Norb

Norbert S. Klopsch
Oakwood City Manager
(937) 298-0600

From: LAD <ladiulford@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 1.02 PM
To: SamuelN Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu>
Ce: Krist Hale <hale@urightibrary.org>; Judy Cook <ludygcook@woh.rrcom; Kopsch, Norbert.
<Klopsch@oakuood oh.us>
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Oh wonderfull!
like the idea of having the music event with Oakwood’ new music teacher in th fall.
Thank you so much, Sam.

Before | connect with Tae—is there anything | need to knowre permitsand reservations forShafor Park,
Norb? And any other obstacle that ould come up?

wn

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always ight,



ifonly we're brave enough to see it.

fonly we're brave enough to be it
Amando Gorman

On Jun 15, 2021, at 12:37 PM, Samuel N Dorf <sdorf1 @udayton.edu> wrote:

Tae Winston would be happy to help with an food truck event in ate July. 1 send her
contact to Leigh Ann.

s

On Mon, Jun 14, 2021 a 5:58 PM Kristi Hale<hale@urightlbrary.org> wrote:

Leigh Ann,

1 support any and all of the ideas that were discussed at the last
Leadership meeting. Any leads on a speaker on Cultural Humility?

Kristi

From: LAD [mailtoiladfulford @gmail com)
Sent:Monday, June 14, 2021 12:21 PM
To: Samuel Dorf <sdorfl@udayton.edu>
Ce: Krist Hale <hale@wrightbrary.org>; JudyCook<judyicook@uioh.rrcoms; Norbert
. Klopsch <klopsch@oakwood.oh.us>
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

CAUTION: This emall originated from outsideoftheorganization. Donot dick linksor open
tachment unlessyou recognize the sender and know the contents safe.

That soundslike a great dea or the fal.

1 need help orJuly! 1eas?1?!

xs



ll try to convene the programs committee again but | cannever get many to come to
meeting at the same time.

Leigh Ann Fulford

. There is always light,

fonly we're brave enough to see it

fonly we're brave enough to be it.

—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 14, 2021, at 8:23 AM, Samuel Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu>
wrote:

1am meeting Tae tomorrow, so will have more info on food truck
options then.

Forfunk music we can reach out to David Webb, CEO of the now
closed, Funk Museu. Id maybewait on doing something funk
themed until the Fall. Smith school just hired a new music teacher who
didhis honors thesis on funk in Dayton, and he would be agreat
partner for an event!

s

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 14, 2021, at 7:55 AM, LAD
<ladfulford@gmail com> wrote:

Hial

1 have been thinking about fun ideas to encourage
morefolks about joining OIC. A good friend suggested
music and | think that could be an idea. Funk was born
in Dayton and 1 know Canal Street Tavern andGill's
used to host some amazing bandswhen we frst

x



| moved eeu ens go 1. nh vic
Such a wonderfl addin 0 downtown with ts
mission as well a s mus

|
| The problems don't haveany nfo re musicor

muslan. 1 hs something any of you have
Connections with?Do youlke ths dea? 1o know

| isa Wagnerand Elen land and coud possy get
them to talk about Levit and sol nthe
community but Fd ke a bigger raw with someone
Who can daw 1. Folks who love musi

LOVE the food ruck dea but think tht willbe al
event, | car's magne getting that n placeforuy 29.

And am open to other deas or fun. Please send them
you have them.

“

Leigh Ann Fulford

There s aways ght,
only we'e brave enough tosee it
fonly were brave enough tobe.
Amanda Gorman

Samuel. Dor, PhDheadomic Sonate, President
Resocale ProfessorDepartment of uscUnhersy of Dayion300 Gotege Park

”



Dayton, Ohio 45469-2946.
Phone: 937.229.3086

Performing Antiquity: Ancient Greek Music and Dance from Paris to Delphi, 1890-1930

AnthologytoAccompanyGatewaystoUnderstanding Music

None has to do everything Everyone has todo something. What'syour GREEN DOT?

=



 stacel, Lori

From: Samuel N Dorf <samueldorf@gmail com> on behalf of Samuel Dorf <sdorft
@udayton.edu>

sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 9:37 AM
To: Kiisti Hale
ce Kiopsch, Norbert SiLADudy CookiSaml N Dorf Colin, Carol D Wilder, Jenifer

Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Meeting Peter Benkendorf today to talk about ideas forwrap around programing and future collaborations with the
longest table project.

s

sent from my iPhone.

On Jun 16, 2021, at 9:24 AM, Krist Hole <hale@urightibrary.org> wrote

Great! Now that we have the scope narrowed a bit, I will send a Doodle poll for an
OIC leadership team meeting in late June. I'll ry to get that out today.

From: Klopsch, Norbert S. [mailto:Kiopsch@oakwood.oh.us]
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 5:06 PM
To LAD <adfulford@gmailcom»
Ce: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightibrary.org>; Judy Cook <judygcook@woh.rrcom>; Samuel N Dorf
<sdorf1@udayton.edus; Collins, Carol D. <Collins@oakvood.oh.us>; Wilder, Jennifer
<vilder@oakviood.oh.us>
Subject: RE: Fun ideas

“CAUTION: This emall originated romoutside ofthe organization. Da not lek inks or open attachments unlessyou
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

1 think 5-9 makes sense.

Norb

Norbert S. Klopsch
Oakwood City Manager
(937) 298-0600

From: LAD <ladulford@gmail.com>
Sent; Tuesday, June 15, 2021 4:38 PM
To: Klopsch, Norbert5. <Klopsch@oakuwood.oh.us>
Ces Krist Hale <hale@urightibray.org> Judy Cook <fudygcook@wohrr.com>; Samuel N Dorf

®



<sdorf1@udayton.edu>; Coins, Carol D. <Collns@oskviood oh.us>; Wilder, Jennifer
<uilder@oskviood.ohus>
‘Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Wonderful

1 have looked online for events going on in Daytonon July 29 and | don't see any conflicts of interest (ie
World Affair and things lie that). | will pursue setting upa food truck even that evening (5-9 0k?) if you
all (Krist, Sam, Norb, and Judy) are good with that.

Carol and Jennifer, i be i touch soon when | have date and time confirmed.

| Thank youforthe contact info, Norb.

wn

Leigh Ann Fulford

There i always light,
fonly we're brave enough to se it.
Ifonly we're brave enough to be it
Amanda Gorman

OnJun 15, 2021, at 1:43 PM, Kopseh, Norbert S. <Klopsch@oaluood oh.us> wrote:

Leigh Ann,

The only two requirements are...

+ Food truck permits. It's a simple process. Please contact
Jennifer Wilder to discuss details. She is cc'd on this.

«Reserve Shafor Park. Again, a simple process. Please contact
Carol Collins. Sheis cc'd.

Norb

Norbert S. Klopsch
Oakwood City Manager
(937) 298-0600

From: LAD <ladfulford@gmailcom>
‘Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 1:02 PM
To: Samuel N Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu>
Ce: Krist Hale<hale@wrightibrary.og Judy Cook <ludygcook@wohrr.com>; Kopsch,

| »



Norbert. <lopsch@oskuood.oh.us>
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Oh wonderfull!
like the idea of having the music event with Oakwood's new music teacher in th fall
Thankyou so much, Sam.

Before | connect withTae—i there anything | need to knowre permits and reservations
for Shafor Park, Norb? And any other abstacle that could come up?

A

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is aways ight,
f only we're brave enough to see it

If only we're brave enough to be it
—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 15, 2021, at 12:37 PM, SamuelN Dorf<sdorf1 @udayton.edu>
wrote:

Tae Winston would be happy to help with an food truck event in late
Jy. send hercontactto Leigh Ann.

s

On Mon, Jun 14, 2021 at 5:58 PM Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>
wrote:

Leigh Ann,

1 support any and all of the ideas that were discussed at
the last Leadership meeting. Any leads on a speaker on
Cultural Humility?

Kristi

roms: LAD [mailoradilford@gmailcom)
Sent:Monday, June 14, 2021 12:21 PM

a



| Tor Samuel Dorf <sdorf1 @uiyton,ed>
Cos est Hale <hale@urightibran.org>: Judy Cook
utgcook@wob.ircom; Norbert. Kopsch
“Hopsch@oatwond oh us>
Subject Re: Fun ides

CAUTION Tis emaaia romoutside ofthe rganiation.00rot lik
Inks or open attachments ness you recognize the sender and know he
content ae

| That sounds ike a great deafo the all.

| need helpforJuly deas?11

Fil ry toconvene the programs committee again but can never get
many t come to meting at th same time
Leigh Ann Fulford

||
There is always light,

ifonty we're brave enough to see
fonly we're brave enoughtoe it.
—Amando Gorman

OnJun 14, 2021, 38:23 AM, Samuel Dor
<sdorfi@udayton.ed> wrote:

1 am meeting Tae tomorrow, so vil have mre info on
food truck options then.

For funk musicwecanreach aut to David Webb, CEO
ofthe now closed, Funk Museu, Fd maybe wait on
Going something funk themed unt th Fal Smith
choo just hired new music teacher who id His

»
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[

Leigh Ann Fulford

|

There is always light,

fonly we're brave enough to see it.

If only we're brave enough to be it

—Amanda Gorman

Samuel N. Dorf, PhD.
‘Academic Senate, President
Associate Professor
Department of Music
University of Dayton
300 College Park
Dayton, Ohio 45469-2946
Phone: 937.229.3986

‘Performing Antiquity: Ancient Greek Music and Dance from Paris to
"Delphi, 1890-1930
Anthology to Accompany Gateways to Understanding Music

Noane has todo everything. Everyone has todosomething. What's your GREEN
oor?

Fl



Stacel, Lori

From: LAD <ladfulford@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 16,2021 9:49 AM
To: Samuel Dorf
ce Kisti HaleKlopsch, Norbert S:Judy CoakColins, Carol D Wider, Jennifer
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Wonderful
Thank you (for making my job easierl)

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,
fonly we're brave enough to see it.

Ifonly we're brave enough to be i.
—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 16, 2021, at 9:37 AM, Samuel Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu>wrote:

Meeting Peter Benkendorf today to talk about ideas forwraparound programing and future:
collaborations with the longest table projec.

s

Sent from my iPhone

OnJun 16, 2021, a 9:24 AM, Kristi Hale <hale@wrightibraryorg> wrote:

Great! Now that we have the scope narrowed a bit,I will send a
Doodle poll for an OIC leadership team meeting in late June. I'll try to
get that out today.

From: Kopsch, Norbert S. [maito:Kiopsch@oalwood.oh.us]
Sent: Tuesday, une 15, 2021 5:06 PM
To: LAD <ladfulford@gmail.com>
Ce: Krist Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>; Judy Cook <judygcook@woh.rr.com>; Samuel
NDorf<sdorf1 @udayton.edu>; Colins, Carol . <Collns@oakwood.oh.us>; Wilder,
Jennifer <wilder@oakwood.oh.us>
Subject: RE: Fun ideas

CAUTION: This emall originated rom outside ofthe organization. Da not cick inks or open
Stachments unless you recognize the sender and know the contents safe.

think 5-9 makes sense.
=



Norb

Norbert S. Klopsch
Oakwood City Manager
(937) 298-0600

|
From: LAD <ladiulford@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021.4:38 PM
To: Klopsch, NorbertS <Klopsch@oakvwood.oh.us>
Ce: Krist Hale <hale @uirightlibrry.org> Judy Cook <judygcook @uohurr.com; Samuel
N Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu; Collins, Carol D. <Colins@oakwood.oh.us>; Wilder,
Jennifer <yilder@oakviood.oh.us>
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Wonderful

1 have lookedonline or events going on in Dayton on July 29 and | dort se any
conflicts ofinterest fe World Affair an things ike that) will pursue setting up a food
truck event that evening (5-9 ok?)ifyou al (Kristi, Sam, Norb, and Judy) are good with
that.

Carol and Jennifer, 1 be in touch soon when | have date and time confirmed.

Thank you for the contact info, Norb.

wn

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is aways ight,
f only we're brave enough to see it
fonly we're brove enough to be
—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 15, 2021, at 1:43 PM, Kopsch, Norbert.
<Klopsch@oakviood.oh.us> wrote:

Leigh Ann,

The only two requirements are...

+ Food truck permits. It'sa simple process. Please
contact Jennifer Wilder to discuss details. She is
cc'd on this.

%



«Reserve Shafor Park. Again, a simple
process. Please contact Carol Collins. She is ccd.

| Norb

Norbert S. Klopsch
Oakwood City Manager
(937) 298-0600

romsLAD cladfulford@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 1:02 PM
os SamuelN Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu>
Ce: Krist Hale <hale@urightibrary.org>; Judy Cook
<iudygcook@woh.r.com>; Kiopsch, Norbert.
<Klopsch@oakwood.oh.us>
Subject: Re: Fun ideas

Oh wonderfull!
ike the idea of having the music event with Oakwood's new music
teacher in the fal
Thank you so much, Sam.

Before | connect ith Tae—is there anything | need to know re permits
and reservations for Shafor Park, Norb? And any other obstacle that
could come up?

wn

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is aways igh,
fonly we're brove enough to see it.
fonly we're brave enough to be it.
—Amando Gorman

On Jun 15, 2021, at 12:37 PM, Samuel N Dorf
<sdorfl@udayton edu> wrote

Tae Winston would be happy to help with an food truck
event in ate July. 1 send her contact to Legh Ann

s

On Mon, Jun 14, 2021at 5:58 PM Krist Hale
<hale@urightibrary.org> wrote:

»



Leigh Ann,

1 support any and allof the ideas that were
discussed at the last Leadership meeting.
Any leads on a speaker on Cultural
Humility?

Kristi

From: LAD [maltoadiulford@gmail.com)
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 12:21 PM
“Tox Samuel Dorf<sdorfl @udayton.edu>
Ces Kristi Hale <hale@wrightibrary.org>; Judy Cook
<{udyBcook@uo,r.com>; Norbert . Kopsch
<idopsch@oalwood oh us>
Subject: Re: Fun Ideas

CAUTION: Thi emal originated from outsideofthe
organization. Do not click inksoropen attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the contents safe.

That sounds ke a great dea for the fall.

need helpfoJuly! Ideas?1?!

Fly to convene the programs committee again but
can never get many to come to meetinga the same
time

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,

=



fonly we're brave enough to see i.

If only we're brave enough to be it.

— Amanda Gorman

On Jun 14, 2021, at 8:23 AM, Samuel
Dorf <sdorf1@udayton.edu> wrote:

1am meeting Tae tomorrow, so will
have more info on food truck options
then.

For funk music we can reach out to
David Webb, CEO of the now closed,
Funk Museum. Id maybe wait on
doing something funk themed until the
Fall. Smith school just hired a new
‘music teacher who did his honors
thesis on funk inDayton, and he would
be a great partner for an event!

s

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 14, 2021, at
7:55 AM, LAD
<ladfulford@gmail.co
m> wrote:

Hial

1 have been thinking
about fun ideas to
encourage more folks.
about joining OIC. A
good friend suggested
music and | think that
could be an idea. Funk
was born in Dayton
and 1 know Canal

»



Street Tavern and
Gill's used to host
some amazing bands.
when we first moved
here until 10 years ago
(2). And the Levitt is
sucha wonderful
addition to downtown
with ts mission as well
as its music.

“The problem is 1 don't
have any info re music
or musicians. Isthis

something any ofyou
have connections
with? Do you like this
idea? Ido know lisa
Wagner and Ellen
Ireland and could
possibly get them to
talk about Levitt and
it's role in the
community but 'd like:
a bigger draw with
Someone who can
draw. Folks who love
music.

1LOVE the food truck
idea but | think that
willbe a fall event. |
can't imagine getting
that in place for July
2.

And 1am open to
other ideas for fun.
Please send them if
You have them.

wn
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Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,

ifonly we're brave
enough tosee it.

fonly we're brave
enough to be it.

—Amanda Gorman

‘Samuel N. Dorf, PhD.
‘Academic Senate, President
‘Associate Professor
Department of Music
University of Dayton
300 College Park
Dayton, Ohio 45469-2946
Phone: 937.229.3986

‘Performing Antiquity. Ancient Greek Music and Dance
from Paris [0 Delphi, 1890-1930

Anthology to Accompany Gateways to Understanding
Music

No one hostodo everything. Everyone has 0do
Something... What's your GREEN DOT?

a



| Stacel, Lori

From: Julia <juliacampbell@protonmail.com>
sent Thursday, June 17, 2021 3:14 PM

: To: hale@wrightlibrary.org
ce sdorft

@udayton.edumadelineseli@gmailcomheahjackson@gmailcomiadiiford@gmailco
miramey kyle@oakwoodschoolsorg lopsch, Norbert
 judygcook@wohr.comnewporid@yahoocomrcrumi
Gudayton.edudan.turben@parknationalbankcom

Subject: Re: Wright Library failing t's ole to promote freedom of thought

Dear Kristi & OIC,
Apologies for the delay in getting back to you.

Here are some other authors for your front display and book lists:
Mark Levin (Unfreedomofthe Press, American Marxism)

Aayaan Hirsi Ali
Glenn Loury
Andy Ngo
Matthew Lohmeier

Also search the above names for articles, interviews, podcasts.

And search this name for articles & interviews - Rashad Turner, formerly with BLM.

Finally, the OIC should be more transparent, and clearly state you are promoting an ideology supported by
liberals and Marxists. Books & book lists you promote should state the same.

Likewise, books holding a conservative view in opposition to what the OIC is pushing should also be clearly
identified.
For the big summer read, where is an alternative to the book Caste, especially for the youth? It seems to me by

not offering clearly identified opposing views the OIC and the library arc engaging in indoctrination

As far as speakers, you could try to get any of the names mentioned above. Could be expensive. Or invite

conservative members of your local community to discuss how their views differ from the OIC. My guess is

that would be at least 50% of Oakwood.

Yours sincerely,
Julia Campbell

Sent from ProtonMail mobile

<eenees Original Message --------

On May 25, 2021, 4:27 PM, Kristi Hale < hale@wrightlibrary.org> wrote:

“



| Julia,

We are working on making the “Other Perspectives” section more findable, and
we'll look into the authors you suggested.

: Regarding program speakers, Wright Library has been looking for speakers who
specifically represent conservative viewpoints, but we had trouble finding them. If
you have a recommendation, now or in the future, please let us know.

]
Speaking on behalfofthe OIC, we hope you will join us for a meeting sometime
soon. We are striving for engagement with peopleof varying backgrounds,
viewpoints, and political beliefs, and we are concerned that the OIC could become
viewed as having a one-sided view. Our success as a Coalition will be determined
by how broadly we can garner wide participation. Our next meeting is tentatively
scheduledfor July 28%. I hope you will visit the OIC website to register for
updates, and will share this information with others you know.

Thank you again for engaging with us today. | have copied all ofthe OIC
leadership on my responses, so they are able to sce your valuable comments.

All the best,

Kristi

rom: ula lkoullacampbel@protonmaicom]
Sent Tuesday, Moy 25, 2021 353 IM
Tor ist Hale <hale@urightibrar.org>
Co saoudapon dus madelineset@gmal. coms healackson@gmallony adulord@gmai.com;
amex yls@ostuoodschoatsor;Uopsch@oakwoodohus YES00K@WOR com;
rewperid@yahad com; crm @udaytonedu danurben@parknationabank com
Suboch Re iright Libary ain 5 rol 0 ramot foadom of thought

CRS TON, TH mall ognted rom oud ofagaan.50 not ick ns aop tachment res you
caeto semter ghee tromle

Dear Kristi,

1 appreciate your quick reply.

Good to know the library (and I hope theOIC) wants to promote all views.

Then, I think the problem for me is what appears to be ofa lack of balance and accessibility to
opposing views. Here are some suggestions to remedy tha,

‘Thanks for pointing out the link to Other Perspectives with articles on conservative viewpoints.

It's good to see you have this, but how do patrons find it ontheir own? The link could be made

more accessible.

-



Add to your front book display next to the books about racism by liberal writers, books by
conservative thinkers. Some authors for example: Shelby Steele, Thomas Sowell, Carol M.
Swain, Walter E. Williams, Candace Owens.

Adda bibliographyofbooks on this topic by conservative writers to the other bibliographies you
have listed with resources on the OIC site

Finally, include an cqual balanceof conservative speakers in your programming.

Thank you for taking the time to read and consider my suggestions.

Yours sincerely,
Julia Campbell
Kettering, OH
Fort Worth, TX

And please share my letter to these OIC members without email addresses on the OIC web site:
Judy Cook, Jeremy Newport, Dr. Roger Crum, Dan Turben

Sent from ProtonMail mobile

—errer Original Message —------
On May 25, 2021, 10:27 AM, Kristi Hale < hale@urightlibrary.org> wrote:

Julia,

“Thank you for contacting me and the rest of the OIC leadership with your point of
view. Speaking as the Wright Library director, I very much appreciate the
opportunity to clarify and respond.

Itis not Wright Library's practice to promote a single view, nor any view. Our
programs are meant to foster conversation and provide information:

“The “Let's Talk” series allows peopleofall viewpoints to come together
ina safe space and explore ideas different from their own, with the goal of
discovering what we have in common rather than where we differ. We
have taken on many social topics, including, but not solely, issues of race.
Wright Library has no influence on who shows up to these programs, or
the viewpoints they share, but we create a safe environment for effective
communication by emphasizing respect, active listening, and curiosity.

© Atthe “Let’s Talk” programs on race issues, the Library received many
requests from participants to offer some educational programs on issues of
face. This prompted us to host a “Racism 101" program series, in

“



partnership with SURIOio. The programs were educational in nature, and
ot intended to be persuasive or political. However, it seems at this
stressful time inour society, all discussions of race end up becoming
politcal. I regret that our programs have ben viewed so.

1 would like to learn more about your ideas for presentingothersides of racial
issues, as Wright Library believes deeply in providing information that represents
many viewpoints. We include resources representing “Other Perspectives” on our
web pages on race issues, and we'd like to add more to this. I'm sure there are
other opportunities as well,

; Would you have time for a phone call to discuss? Thank you again for taking the
time to share your view.

Sincerely,
Krist

FsiI ih]
il

Kristi J. Hale Director
Wight temoriol Public Ubrery
1776 Far ils Averus,
Gokowoad, OH 45419.2531
Otfcn phone 937 250-4824F 937 294.8578
holo@urightibrorycra | vrishibraryora

From: Julia [mailtosiuliacampbell@protonmail.com)
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 11:14 PM
To: Krist Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.rg>
Cc: sdorf1 <sdorf1@udayton.edu>;madeline jseli <madeline.seli@gmail.com>;
healyjackson <healyiackson@gmail.coms; ladfulford <ladiulford@gmail.com>;
ramey. kyle <ramey.kyle@oakwoodschools.org>; Klopsch
<klopsch@oakuwood.oh.us>
Subject: Wright Library failing t's role to promote freedor of thought

CAUTION: Trisemall originated from ouside ofthe organization. Do not cick inks or open
tachment unless you recognize the sender and know the contents safe.

Dear Krist J. Hale & OIC Leadership Team,

Ihave family living in Oakwood who, for the past two years,I have been visiting
regularly very few months. When here, I enjoy going to the Wright Library.
‘Your staffis always friendly and helpful to me. And I benefit from the availability
of your many resources.

=



1am upset though to see the Wright Library (and the OIC) pushing forward the
Democratic party view---that our country, including Oakwood, is systemically
racist. While I disagree with that view (1 do not believe we are a racist country),
that is not why I'm upset with the library. I am disturbed that the Wright Library is
promoting this one view, and excluding all others. That is not the library's place.

Insteadof promoting this single viewpoint, I encourage the library to present to
your community all sidesof the racial issue, and all sides ofthe disagreements
between and within our politcal partis. Serving Oakwood in this way, you will
‘be promoting what is unique to America, not controlof thought, but freedom of

i thought.

Yours respectfully,
Julia Campbell
Kettering, OH
Fort Worth, TX

Please share my leter to these OIC members who did not have an mail address
on the OIC web site: Judy Cook, Jeremy Newport, Dr. Roger Crum, Dan Turben

|
| Sent from ProtonMail mobile

|
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Sacebbod
From: ist Hale <hale@urightibraryorg>
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 400 PM
Tor Jiia
ca sdorft

@udayton ecumadeiine.seli@gmailcomhealyacison@gmalcomiadiulford@gmailco
miamey kyle@osluoodschoolsorglopsch, Norbert
§ judygcook@woh.comnewpord@yahoo.comerum
@udaytonedudansurben@parknationalbani.com

Subject: RE: WightLibrary ailing ts ole to promote freedom of thought

Julia,

Thank you for the list of authors. Wright Library is working on a Diversify Your Reading list of
books and articles that approach diversity from the conservative viewpoint, and your list will be
helpful in developing that list. Wright Library holds materials that represent many viewpoints,
in the spirit ofthe free exchange of ideas, and it will continue to develop a well-rounded
collection on all topics, including those ofdiversity, equity, and inclusion.

As to being transparent, the OIC’s mission is “to study, promote, and celebrate an inclusive,
equitable, diverse and welcoming environment and community for everyone who lives, works,
visits, or passes through Oakwood.” The OIC’s focus is educational in nature, and it does not
promote a particular view nor engage in advocacy. The Leadership Team is made up ofpeople
with differing politics and viewpoints, and we realize the importance of bringing together
people from differing backgrounds and belicf systems as we lear about and celebrate diversity,
equity, and inclusion.

“Thank you again, Julia. We appreciate the opportunity to hear your ideas and respond, and we
hope you will continue to engage with us.

Best regards,
Kristi

roms ula (mailosjulscampbell@protonmailcom]
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 3:14 PM
Tos Krist Hale <hale@wrightibrary.org>
Ce: sdorf1@udayton.edu; madeline iseli@gmail.com; healjackson@gmail.com; ldfulford@gmailcom;
ramey kyle @oakwoodschools.or; Hopsch@akwood.oh.us; judygcook@woh.com; newporid@yahoocom;
rcrum1@udayton,edu; dan turben@parknationaloankcom
Subject: Re: Wright Libary failing is roe to promote freedom of thought

CAUTION: This ell argnatd fromowsde ofthe organization. Do nt ek Inkso open atachments unlessyou recognize the
sender and know th content safe.
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Dear Kristi & OIC,
Apologies for the delay in getting back to you.

Here are some other authors for your front display and book lists:
Mark Levin (Unfreedomofthe Press, American Marxism)
Aayaan Hirsi Ali
Glenn Loury
Andy Ngo

© Matthew Lohmeier

Also search the above names for articles, interviews, podcasts.

‘And search this name for articles & interviews - Rashad Turner, formerly with BLM.

Finally, the OIC should be more transparent, and clearly state you are promoting an ideology supported by
liberals and Marxists. Books & book lists you promote should state the same.

Likewise, books holding a conservative view in opposition to what the OIC is pushing should also be clearly
identified.
For the big summer read, where is an alternative to the book Caste, especially for the youth? It seems to me by
not offering clearly identified opposing views the OIC and the library are engaging in indoctrination

As far as speakers, you could try to get anyof the names mentioned above. Could be expensive. Or invite
conservative membersof your local community to discuss how their views differ from the OIC. My guess is
that would be at least 50% of Oakwood.

Yous sincerely,
Julia Campbell

Sent from ProtonMail mobile

—erres Original Message
On May 25,2021, 4:27 PM, Kristi Hale < hale@wsightlibrary.org> wrote:

Julia,

We are working on making the “Other Perspectives” section more findable, and
we'll look into the authors you suggested.

Regarding program speakers, Wright Library has been looking for speakers who
specifically represent conservative viewpoints, but we had trouble finding them. If
you have a recommendation, now or in the future, please let us know.

®



Speaking on behalfofthe OIC, we hope you wil join us for a meeting sometime
soon. We are striving for engagement with peopleofvarying backgrounds,
viewpoints, and political beliefs, and we are concerned that the OIC could become
viewed as having a one-sided view. Our success as a Coalition will be determined
by how broadly we can garner wide participation. Our next meeting is tentatively
scheduled for July 28". T hope you will visit the OIC website to register for
updates, and will share this information with others you know.

Thank you again for engaging with us today. I have copied all ofthe OIC
leadership on my responses, so they are able to see your valuable comments.

All the best,
Kristi

From: ula [maitouliacompbell@protonmail. com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 3:53 PM
Tos Krst Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>
Cetsdorf1@udayton.edu; madeline.iseli@gmail com; healiackson@gmail.cony; adfulford@gmail com;
famey.kyle@oakwoodschools.org; Hopsch@akwood.oh.us; judygcook@woh.rr.com;
newporid@yahoo.com; rerum1@udayton.edu; dan.turben@parknationalbank.com
Subject: Re: Wright Libraryfalling i's role to promote freedom of thought

“CAUTION: This ema originated from outside of th organization. Do not click inks o open attachments unlessyou
recognize the senderandknow the contentis safe.

Dear Krist,
Tappreciate your quick reply.

Good to know the library (and I hope the OIC) wants to promote all views.

“Then, I think the problem for me is what appears to be ofa lackofbalance and accessibility to
opposing views. Here are some suggestions to remedy that.

“Thanks for pointing out the link to Other Perspectives with articles on conservative viewpoints.
1's good {0 see you have this, buthowdo patrons find it on their own? The link could be made
more accessible.

‘Add to your front book display next to the books about racism by liberal writers, books by
conservative thinkers. Some authors for example: Shelby Steele, Thomas Sowell, Carol M.
Swain, Walter E. Williams, Candace Owens.

‘Adda bibliography of books on this topic by conservative writers to the other bibliographies you
have listed with resources on the OIC site

Finally, include an equal balanceof conservative speakers in your programming.

“Thank you for taking the time to read and consider my suggestions.

“



Yous sincerely,
Julia Campbell
Kettering, OH
Fort Worth, TX

And please share my letterto these OIC members without email addresses on the OIC web site:
Judy Cook, Jeremy Newport, Dr. Roger Crum, Dan Turben

Sent from ProtonMail mobile

errs Original Message --e-r--
On May 25,2021, 10:27 AM, Kristi Hale < hale@urightlibrary.org> wrote:

Julia,

“Thank you for contacting me and the restofthe OIC leadership with your point of
view. Speaking as the Wright Library director, I very much appreciate the
opportunity to clarify and respond.

lis not Wright Library's practice to promote a single view, nor any view. Our
programs are meant to foster conversation and provide information:

© The “Let's Talk” series allows peopleofall viewpoints to come together
in a safe space and explore ideas different from their own, with the goal of
discovering what we have in common rather than where we differ. We
have taken on many social topics, including, but not solely, issuesofrace.

: ‘Wright Library has no influence on who shows up to these programs, or
the viewpoints they share, but we create a safe environment for effective
communication by emphasizing respect, active listening, and curiosity.

© Atthe “Let’s Talk” programs on race issues, the Library received many
tequests from participants Lo offer some educational programs on issues of
face. This prompted us to host a “Racism 101” program series, in
partnership with SURJORio, The programs were educational in nature, and
not intended to be persuasive or political. However, it seems at this
stressful time inoursociety, all discussionsofrace end up becoming
political. I regret that our programs have been viewed so.

1 would like to learn more about your ideas for presenting other sides of racial
issues, as Wright Library believes deeply in providing information that represents
many viewpoints. We include resources representing “Other Perspectives” on our
web pages on race issues, and we'd like to add more to this. I'm sure there are
other opportunities as well

0



Would you have time for a phone call to discuss? Thank you again for taking the
time to share your view.

Sincerely,
Kristi

=

| iE:
Krist J. Hale Director
Wigh Memariol Puli Ubrary

1776 For Hils Avenwo,
Oclowoad, OH 45419.2531
Office phone: 937 250-6824F 937 294-8578
holo@urighlbrary.org | srighibracyora

From: Julia [mailtosuliacampbell@protonmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 11:14 PM
To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>
Cai sdorf1 <sdorf1@udayton.edu>; madeline iseli <madeline.iseli@gmail.com>;
healyjackson <healyiackson@gmail.com>; ladfulford <ladfulford@gmail. com>;
ramey.kyle <ramey kyle@oakwoodschools.org>; lopsch
<klopsch@oakwood.oh.us>
Subject: Wright Library failing it's role to promote freedom of thought

CAUTION: This ema orginated ram outside of the organization Do not click inks or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Kristi J. Hale & OIC Leadership Team,

Ihave family living in Oakwood who, for the past two years,I have been visiting
regularly every few months. When here, I enjoy going to the Wright Library.
Your staffis always friendly and helpful to me. And I benefit from the availability
of your many resources.

Tam upset though to see the Wright Library (and the OIC) pushing forward the
Democratic party view--that our country, including Oakwood, is systemically
racist. While Idisagree with thatview (I do not believe we are a racist country.),
that is not why I'm upset with the library. I am disturbed that the Wright Library is
promoting this one view, andexcludingalothers.That is not the library's place.

Insteadofpromoting this single viewpoint, | encourage the library to present to
your community all sides of the racial issue, and all sides of the disagreements
between and within our political partis. Serving Oakwood in this way, you will
be promoting what is unique to America, not controlof thought, but freedom of

st



thought.

Yours respectfully,
Julia Campbell
Kettering, OH
Fort Worth, TX

Please share my letter to these OIC members who did not have an email address
on the OIC web site: Judy Cook, Jeremy Newport, Dr. Roger Crum, Dan Turben

Sent from ProtonMail mobile

2



Stacellod
From: Kis Hole <hale@wrightibraryorg>
Sent Friday June 16,2021 1113 AM
To Jeremy Newport
« Kiopsen, Narr.
Subject RE Meeting

Good question. I've set it up for virtual, because I have zero space at the library while we are
under construction. However,ifthe group wants to meet in person, I can check with the City for
available space.

© Norb - what are your thoughts? Should we poll the group and see what they prefer?
|

Krist

Original Message-----
From: Jeremy Newport [mailto:newporid@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 10:56 AM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>
Subject: Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Will this be in person or only on zoom?

Sent from my iPhone

“



Saceblod
From: Stace, Loi
Sent Friday June 18,2021 1200 PM
To: Kopsch Norbert.
Subject RE Mecing

Yes, its. I booked chambers from 3-5 pm on Thursday, July 1 and I gave Gina a heads up.
Gina is blocking this time on her end so nothing gets scheduled.

Thanks,

Lori

|
Original Message-----

From: Klopsch, Norbert S.
Sent: Friday, June 18,2021 11:27 AM

To: Stacel, Lori <stacel@oakwood.oh.us>
Subject: RE: Meeting

I mean July 1.

Norbert 8. Klopsch

Oakwood City Manager
(937) 298-0600

---Original Message-----
From: Klopsch, Norbert S.
Sent: Friday, June 18,2021 11:27 AM

To: Stacel, Lori <stacel@oakwood.oh.us>
Subject: FW: Meeting

Lori,

Is the council chamber available from 3-5 on June 24.

Norb

Norbert S. Klopsch

Oakwood City Manager
(937) 298-0600

Original Message-----
From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

“



Sent: Friday, June 18,2021 11:13 AM
To: Jeremy Newport <newporjd@yahoo.com>
Ce: Klopsch, Norbert S. <Klopsch@oakwood.oh.us>
Subject: RE: Meeting

Good question. I've set it up for virtual, because I have zero space at the library while we are
under construction. However,ifthe group wants to meet in person, I can check with the City for

| available space.

Norb - what are your thoughts? Should we poll the group and see what they prefer?

Kristi

Original Message---—
From: Jeremy Newport [mailto:newporjd@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 10:56 AM
Tos: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>
Subject: Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Wil this be in person or oly on zoom?

© Sent from my iPhone

5



Stacel, Lori

Subject: OIC Leadership Meeting
Location: ‘Oakwood City Council Chambers and virtual

Start: ‘Thu 7/1/2021 3:00 PM.
End: “Thu 7/1/2021 4:00 PM
Show Time As: Tentative

Recurrence: (none)

Meeting Status: Not yet responded

Organizer: Kristi Hale

Lori, Should we have Kristi set up the Zoom, or is it better for us to do it?

Norb

----Original Appointment-——
From: Kristi Hale <hale@urightlibrary.org>
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 8:36 AM
To: Kristi Hale; healylackson@gmail.com; Iseli, Madeline; Jeremy Newport; Judy Cook; Klopsch, Norbert S.; Kyle Ramey;
LAD; Roger Crum;sdorf1@udayton.edu; Turben, D; Joshua D. Green; Smith, Susan
Ce: Newport, Jeremy
Subject: OIC Leadership Meeting
‘When: Thursday, July 1, 2021 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada).
‘Where: Oakwood City Council Chambers and virtual

We can meet in person! We'll be at the Cityof Oakwood Council Chambers. But if you prefer to joinusvirtually, you may
do so with the link below.

Kristi Hale is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Join Zoom Meeting.
tips: /fus02web zoom us//886587014617pwd=\01mAIQrN1d2WmF TMEZQAOpONHdidZ00

Meeting ID: 886 5870 1461
passcode; 794124
One tap mobile

+13017158592,886587014614,*794124# US (Washington DC)
+13126266799,886587014614,7941241 US (Chicago)

Dial by your location
+1301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)
+1312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
+1929 205 6099 US (New York)
+1253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)
+1346 248 779 US (Houston)

E



+1669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
Meeting1D: 886 5870 1461
passcode: 794124
Find your local number: hips /us02web zoom us/ukdz7INGCBS

5



Stacel, Lori

From: ist Hale <hale@rightibraryorg>
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 12:13 PM
Tor Joshua D. GreenSmith, Susanheabjackson@gmail comsel, Madelnejeremy

Newportiudy CookKlopsch, Norbert Skye RameyLADRoger Cramsdorf
@udayton eduTurben, 0

Subject: IC Leadership Meeting on 7/1

Hi All,

© Norb has offered the City's Chambers for our next leadership meeting, so we do not have to
© meet virtually! I, for one, and very excited to see as many of you as possible.

“That being said, if you cannot meet in person, we can have you join virtually at the link
previously provided.

Thanks, al.
Kristi

a

=
Kit J. Hal Director
Wrigh Hmoricl Pec brary
1776 Fa Hil Avenve,
Ootrood, OH 45419.2531
ites phones 997 250-6824 F 937 294.8578
‘hole@urightlibrary.cra | wrightibrary.org
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Stacel, Lori

From: Samuel Nort <samueldorf@gmai.com>
Sent: Friday June 16, 2021 1226 PM
Tor Kit Haleudy CooliLeigh Ann FulfordKlopsch, Norbert  Turben, Disel,

Madelineeal Jacksoneremy Newportyle RameyRoger Crumoshua 0. Green
Subject: Fu: JCRC's Racial Justice Allance Hosts Special Screening of “Shared Legacies"

HA,

Just wanted to make sure you got the inte tothe Jewish Racial Alliance's vent, | know Roger has been interested ina
fim screening,

DAYTON| Pl sepe UPCOMING
Wpisos EVENTs

|
Shared Legacies - : © |
Screening and Discussion WYER

- adn Ai |A 5 An+ REE TA
SW SA

Discussionled by = CU
Benjamin A. Mazer, Esq. (vight) :
& Brandon McClain, Ey. (i)

Ae sosatiammos cover FILM FEST

Tuesday, June 29

Shared Legacies Screening & Discussion

Film begins at 7PM, via Zoom. $5/per household, RSVP required.

5



JRC Racal Justice Alliance invite you to special screeningof SharedLegacies, a
documentary highlighting the ivi rights movement and the relationship of Reverend Martin
Luther King, . and Rabi AbrahamHeschel.The screening vil be followed with discussion
Ne by Bamin A. Maser, Esq. and Brandon MeClin, Eq.

For those who have purchased a JCC Film Fest season pass or have already
purchased an individual ticket through the JCC Film Fest line-up, please contact

Amy Dolph at ajdolph@ifgd.net to RSVP for this screening and discussion.

you have not registred in conjunction with Film Festival, please register
through the button below:

Click here to register

% Brandon McClain, Esq.

oo Discussion loader
B ¢ Fo

belo)be EyBe Semen /d

> J

iN A fh)NAR BF
Benjamin A. Mazer, Esa.

"| Discussion leader.

©
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© JEWISH FEDERATION OF GREATER DAYTON
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Stacel, Lori

From: Stacel, Lori
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 12:49 PM

Tor Kiopsch, Norbert,
Subject: RE OIC Leadership Meeting

1 suggest that we set up the meeting versus Kristi. This will give us full access to host with our
Zoom Room controls and settings. This will also allow for me to have everything set up before
the meeting. I created a zoom meeting for this day/timeif you would like to share it with Kristi.

OIC Leadership is inviting you to scheduled Zoom meeting.

Join Zoom Meeting.
Iitpszo0m.us/J98576703175%pud=UFMydEAENDUSR2maXIVXVIZWzd209

Mectng ID: 985 76703175
Passcode: 039741

Original Appointment.--
from: Kopsch, Norbert 5. OnBehalfOf Krist Hale
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 12:14 PM
Tos Stacel, Lori
Subject: FW: OIC Leadership Meeting
‘When: Thursday, July 1, 2021 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US &Canada).
Where: Oakwood Cty Council Chambers and virtual

Lori, Should we have Kristi set up the Zoom, or is it better for us to do it?

Norb

Orginal Appointment-—
From: Krist Hale <hale @urightlbrary.org>
Sent: Friday, une 18, 2021 8:36 AM
“or Krist Hal; healyackson@gmal.com sel, Madeline; eremy Newport Judy Coo; Kiopsch, Norbert. Kyle Ramey;
LAD; Roger Crum; sdorf1@udayton,edu; Turben, ; Joshua D. Green; Smith, Susan
CaiNewpor, Jeremy
Subject: OIC Leadership Meeting
When:Thursday, July 1, 2021 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US &Canada),
Where: Oakwood City Council Chambersand virtual

We can meet in person! We'll be at the City of Oakviood Councll Chambers. But if youpreferto join us virtually, you may
do so with the lnk below:
Kisti Hale i initing you toa scheduled Zoom meeting
Join Zoom Meeting

@



ilsis02veh 200m u/B8SSB701451 2pud=VO IONIGETHEZQAORDNHid209
Meeting 0: 88 5870 1461
Passcode: 94124
One tap mobile
13017158562, 886587014511,,7941241 US (Washington 0)
15126268795,8365870161,7941241 Us (Chicago)

Dial by your location
+1301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)
+1312 626 6799 US(Chicago)
11929205 6099 U (New York
+1253 215 8782 Us (Tacoma)
1.346.248 7799 U (Houston)
1.669 900 6833 US (San Jose)

Meeting 1: 885 58701461
passcode: 794124
Find your local number: Hits. /us02weh zoom USulGzTINGCES

o


